II 4 1 "		الدراسة الثانوية العام عان العام لعام ٢٠٢٥	ىامّة تحان شهادة ا	وتحانات والاخ الاوتحانات ال		
	•• (A= St	(وثيقة محمية/س	——·			
<u>د</u> <u>س</u> صان: ۰۰: ۲ اریخ: الأحد ۲۰۲۵/۸/۳ لوس:	(1) مدّة الامت	روبيده سبيه سبيه سبيه سبيه سبيه سبيه سبيه سبي	لإنجليزية	ـــث: اللغة بحث: 402 طالب:	*	
الأول على نموذج الإجابة (ورقة	تكون إجابتك عن السؤال	جميعها وعددها (٣)؛ بحيث ن	عن الأسئلة الآتية	مهمة: أجب	ملحوظة	
		ي الأسئلة على دفتر الإجابة،		-		
Question one:		ي المساد هي سر او بو	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , 	سوي)، وس	الساري ا	
رمز الإجابة في نموذج الإجابة	ن الدائرة التي تشير إلى	ممّا يأتي، ثمّ ظلّل بشكل غامؤ	حيحة في كل فقرة	ز الإجابة الص	الختر رمز	
نٌ عدد فقراته (۲۸)، واتتبه عند	في هذا السوال، علمًا بأ	يتمد (فقط) لاحتساب علامتك) فهو النموذج المع	قارئ الضوئي	(ورقة ال	
و (B) يقابله (ب)، و (C) يقابله	ى ورقمة القارئ الضوئي،	ورقة الأسئلة يقابله (أ) علم	الإجابة (A) على	بابتك أن رمز	تظليل إ	
		()				
رع)، و (ع) يقابله (د). For items (1-28), choose the correct answer from A, B, C or D to complete each of the following sentences:						
1) I am completely A) inspirational			-			
2) We couldn't use our mobile phones in the desert, but started to signals when we went into the mountains.						
A) show off	B) pick up	C) point out]	O) calm do	own	
3) It is claimed that vehicles.	from cars	s kill twice as many p	eople as accid	lents caus	ed by	
A) wind turbines	B) fossil fuels	C) endangered spec	cies D) exh	aust fume:	S	
4) Tigers – the largest liv	-	– are at the top of the	ir food chain s	so they ha	ve no	
A) torrential		C) bewildere	ed I) natural		
5) Rami; when A) blows things out of C) is the peacemaker		s happen, he resolves B) spells out D) bursts int	:			
6) Rawan is so	· che's determi	ned to get what she u	vante			
	B) immature	C) modest		O) decent		

SEE PAGE TWO...

	<u> </u>	PAGE TWO	
7) I have two lamps in r to bed.	ny bedroom. My fath	er always asks me to	before going
A) switch off them		B) switch them of	
C) off them switch		D) them switch of	f
8) Summer in Singapo Egypt.	ore is much hotter th	nan in England but onl	y <u>a bit</u> hotter than in
	ds (a bit) in the sente	ence above can be repla	ced with
	B) slightly		
Hormful abamicals f	fortilizare and nallystic	on would fr	ash water ounnlies
Harmful chemicals, fprovide	B) contaminate		D) clarify
A) piovide	D) contaminate	C) motum	D) Oldling
10) Keep your argumen	t simple and try not to	it.	
A) complicated	B) complication	C) complicating	D) complicate
11) and of fat and water content.		as clothing, could be use	ed to track your body's
		C) Household applian	ce D) Glitches
		et the marks I needed to	
A) flourish	B) blunder	C) masterstroke	D) afficent
13) At some point, you The correct binomic		lecision. the underlined words	in the above sentence
is			
A) Sooner or later	B) More or less	C) Touch and go	D) Ups and downs
14) Don't make a mess,	9		
A) will you		C) can you	D) do you
11) 11111 900	2) may you	<i>a, j</i>	_ / == 3 ==
15) I forgot my passwo	ord and n	ny email account the day	before yesterday.
A) have blocked	B) was blocked	C) has blocked	D) blocked
40	. 10	•	
16) The shopping centr		· -	D) onen
A) was opened	B) opens	C) had opened	D) open
4#\ D4b4b	1. 41	for these hour	eal.
A) were going to wai		for three hour B) had been waited	81
C) will have been wa		D) would have been was	iting
C) Will have book wa		2) 1100120 11010 00011 1101	8
18) A: 'Jameel is thinki	ing of travelling agair	ı.¹	
	•	e place for more than a fe	
A) will	B) would	C) won't	D) wouldn't
	منهامن	***	



	<u>PAGI/ نموذج (۱)</u>	E THREE	
The sentence that ha A) The flip phone, des B) The flip phone, wa C) The flip phone, is o	ch was designed in the 19 s the correct participle of signed in the 1990s, is rap is designed in the 1990s, is redesigned in the 1990s, is resigning in the 1990s, is rapsigning in the 1990s, is raps	clause of the one above is oidly becoming popular as s rapidly becoming popular apidly becoming popular	sgain. ar again. again.
	B) are required to		D) need not
	s on	and more on	-
22) The police praised I A) on	mad saving B) of	the man's life. C) for	D) into
above is	he woman's necklace.' I sentence that has the Ing the woman's necklace. It ing the woman's necklace I stealing the woman's necklace I stealing the woman's necklace I th	e. ce. cklace.	
instinctively. A) be told	B) being told	C) been told	D) to be told
The sentence that has A) Celebrities' smartp B) Celebrities' smartp C) Celebrities' smartp	larly hacking into celebrics the correct passive for hones are being regularly hones were being regularly hones have been regularly hones had been regularly	n of the above one is	******
·	sciences at school, but it B) wouldn't study		D) don't study
A) past consequences (B) present consequence (C) present consequence	sity, I would have a better tical function of the above of a hypothetical present sets of a hypothetical present set of a hypothetical past so f a hypothetical past situ	ve sentence issituation. nt situation. situation.	
28) The letter (<u>a</u>) in the A) hat	word (start) is pronounce B) packing	C) hard	d D) jam PAGE FOUR

PAGE FOUR نموذج (١)

عزيزي الطالب: أجب عن السؤالين (الثاني والثالث) على دفتر إجابتك، فهو المعتمد فقط لاحتساب علامتك في هذين السؤالين.

Question Two: (20 points)

Read the following report carefully, and then in your ANSWER BOOKLET answer all the questions that follow. Your answers should be based on the report.

When developers released a statement that they were going to build a luxury new hotel at the local beach, everyone in the town was very excited. There have been talks for years about opportunities for new developments, but **they** never seem to happen.

We all have to seize the opportunity and realise that the hotel will not only give us work, but offer improvements to the whole area around the beach. The developers have promised a new road with wide pavements to and from the beach and a replacement of the sad old beach restaurants which have been there for years.

We have asked for such development for years and it was heartwarming to know that the developers have come up with a solution to help local people. Not only will the hotel need local workers but there are sure to be other jobs in tourism when the hotel guests start to arrive.

I was very surprised to hear that there are protesters who are against the plan. Just last week, some activists tried to stop lorries from entering the beach to start building work, and I reported the incident to the police. Everyone has the right to protest, but such obstruction is illegal. There has even been an accusation that I am working to promote the hotel company, but this is not true.

We must remember that the hotel will solve many of the problems in our area, and I support it 100%.

- 1) Building a luxury new hotel will bring two opportunities to the area around the beach. Write down these two opportunities. (4 points)
- 2) The developers of the project have promised to make two changes in the area. Write them down.

 (2 points)
- 3) What did activists who are against the plan do the previous week? (2 points)
- 4) What has the writer of the report been accused of? (2 points)
- 5) Write down the sentence which states that the writer is entirely with building a new hotel and reminds us of the solutions it will present to the problems in the area. (2 points)
- 6) What does the underlined pronoun "they" refer to? (2 points)
- 7) Find a word in the report that means "causing feelings of happiness". (2 points)
- 8) It is important to recognise bias to determine how much the writer's presentation of the subject is affected. Suggest two tips for recognising bias in the news. (4 points)

Question Three: (10 points)

FREE WRITING

In your ANSWER BOOKLET, write a composition on ONE of the following:

- 1) A formal email to a fast food restaurant chain in your country describing the problem of misusing disposable plates, spoons and boxes and urging to take a serious action.
- 2) Testing with computers instead of pencil and paper will leave students more prepared for the future. Do you agree? Write an essay discussing the advantages and disadvantages of each way of testing expressing your point of view.

THE END